
  

RESOLUTION 

 
NON-RENEWAL OF TECHNOLOGY SOFTWARE SPECIALIST’S CONTRACT  
 

WHEREAS, the Board of Education is empowered to employ its administrative and other 

staff under contracts of specific duration; and 

 

WHEREAS, John McAtee is currently employed by the Board of Education of 

Pleasantdale School District No. 107 as its Technology Software Specialist under a one-year 

employment contract that expires June 30, 2017; and  

  

WHEREAS, the Board is required under the terms of its employment contract with 

McAtee to provide written notice of the Board’s intent not to renew his employment contract by 

March 31, 2017; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Board has concluded that McAtee shall not have his employment contract 

renewed upon its expiration; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, Be It Resolved by the Board of Education of Pleasantdale School 

District No. 107, Cook County, Illinois, that: 

 

Section 1: John McAtee’s current employment contract is not renewed, and his 

employment as the District’s Technology Software Specialist will be maintained on an at-will 

status. 

 

Section 2: The President and Secretary of the Board are authorized and directed to give 

McAtee a written Notice of Non-Renewal of Employment Contract by first class mail and personal 

delivery by March 31, 2017. A copy of this Notice is attached as Exhibit A and incorporated by 

reference. 

 

Section 3: This Resolution shall be in full force and effect immediately upon its passage. 

 

 ADOPTED this 15th day of March, 2017, by the following vote: 

 

AYES: 

 

NAYS: 

 

ABSENT: 

 

 

        ATTEST 

   

 

______________________________   __________________________ 

 Board President      Board Secretary 



 

 

 

EXHIBIT A 
 

 

 

March 16, 2017 

 

 

Via First Class Mail and Personal Delivery 

 

John McAtee 

 

RE: NOTICE OF NON-RENEWAL OF EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT  
 

Dear Mr. McAtee: 

 

At its meeting held on March 15, 2017, the Board of Education of Pleasantdale School District 

No. 107 resolved not to renew your employment contract as Technology Software Specialist. 

Although your employment contract is not being renewed, you will continue to be employed as 

the District’s Technology Software Specialist on an at-will basis, effective July 1, 2017. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Board of Education 

Pleasantdale School District No. 107  

Cook County, Illinois 

 

 

  ATTEST 

 

 

 

    

Board President  Board Secretary 

 

 

 


